UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF COMMERCE

National Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration
National Marine Fisheries Service

F.O. Box 21668

Juneau, Alaska 99802-1668

August 2008

Dear Registered Buyer:

If you are a Shoreside Processor that has, or will, received and purchased halibut and/or sablefish
from an Individual Fishing Quota (IFQ) permitholder between October 1, 2007 and September 30,
2008, you must fill out the enclosed IFQ Registered Buyer Ex-vessel Value and Volume Report.

For your convenience, we are providing a report generated from our records that indicates the total
amount of IFQ halibut and/or sablefish that has been landed under your Registered Buyer permit to
date. Please use this report to reconcile your records and complete your IFQ Registered Buyer Ex-
vessel Value and Volume Report (Value/Volume Report). Please note that CDQ landings are not
included on this report and should not be included in the Value Volume Report you submit to our
office.

This report must be completed and submitted no later than October 15, 2008. Failure to

submit this report in a timely manner is a violation of recordkeeping and reporting requirements
under 50 CFR 679.5(1)(7)(i). You may submit this report using one of the following methods:

Online: https.//alaskafisheries.noaa.gov/webapps/ifqaccounts/Login

Mail: Restricted Access Management
IFQ Cost Recovery Program
P.O. Box 21668
Juneau, Alaska 99801

Fax: (907) 586-7354

To report online simply log-on to the NMFS Web Applications system (see web address above)
using your NMFS ID and password. Please make sure that you follow all of the instructions as
indicated on the screen to successfully submit your information.

If you have any questions regarding the IFQ Registered Buyer Ex-vessel Value and Volume Report,
please contact Amberly Lail at Restricted Access Management (RAM) at 1-800-304-4846 (select
option #2).

Sincerely,

7L )

Tracy Blick
Permit Operations Manager
Restricted Access Management
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